
 

 

 

  

 

   
 

 

  

 

   
  

   
 

 
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

December 6, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: Broker of Record for University of North Florida as part of the State University Consortium 
of Florida Student Health Insurance Plan 

The Consortium currently includes Florida Gulf Coast University, Florida International 
University, University of Central Florida, University of North Florida, and University of South 
Florida. 

Please be advised that the University of North Florida has appointed Academic HealthPlans 
(“AHP”) as the Broker of Record as part of the Consortium Student Health Insurance Plan.  This 
letter authorizes AHP to work with all carriers in the market on behalf of the University of North 
Florida for the Consortium’s Plan.  Responsibilities include but are not limited to obtaining claim 
utilization data, analyzing enrollment data, soliciting, negotiating, and binding coverage on 
Consortium’s behalf as it pertains to the Plan.  This appointment pertains to the student health 
program and any ancillary lines that may be associated with the Plan (e.g., student dental, student 
vision, telehealth, travel assistance, AD&D, etc.).  All parties interested in proposing coverage 
pertaining to Consortium’s Plan will be required to communicate through, and present proposals 
directly to AHP. 

This Broker of Record is made between the University of North Florida and AHP effective 
11/17/2022 and will remain in effect until withdrawn by the University. 

Sincerely, 

Eric J. Dickey 
Chief Procurement Officer 
University of North Florida 




